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June 2023 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students in Year 10 who studied Art GCSE 
 
YEAR 10 - COLLECTION OF GCSE ART RESULTS AUGUST 2023 
 
Year 10 students who have studied art completed the course this summer.  We look forward to 
welcoming them in on the results day.  Students will of course receive these results in September on 
our return, however, they can also choose to collect them on the Year 11 results day this August. 
 
Results Day 
Year 11 and Year 10 art GCSE Results Day is on Thursday 24th August 2023.  Year 10 students can 
come to Main Reception between 10am - 11am on this day to collect their results from the Dining 
Room.  We look forward to seeing lots of happy smiling faces on the day with students being proud of 
their dedication and hard work.  
 
What if the student cannot come in to collect their results on the 24th August? 
If a student cannot make the results collection there are alternatives to receiving results: 

● A student can allocate a person to collect on their behalf.  To do this, the student must inform 
us of who this person will be - before the 24th August and that person must arrive with photo 
identification to prove who they are. 

● A student can leave with us before we break up for the summer holidays, a stamped self 
addressed envelope, we will put their results slip in the envelope and post this to the student. 

● The Year 10 student can choose to wait until our return in September. 
 
Finally, I wish all students and their family a wonderful summer. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Lisa Allott 
Principal 
 
 

For regular updates on Academy news and events, follow us on Twitter @OutwoodFreeston or view 
our website www.freeston.outwood.com 



 
 

 

 


